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Greencross appoints Lucas Barry as Chief Financial Officer 

 

Greencross Limited (ASX: GXL) is pleased to announce that, following an extensive search 

process, the Company has appointed Lucas Barry as its Chief Financial Officer.      

Commenting on the appointment, Greencross’ CEO Mr Simon Hickey said that he was 

delighted to welcome Lucas to the Company’s Executive Team: “Lucas will be a strong 

addition to our team.  His experience with customer-centric organisations across multiple 

geographies will support the growth of our integrated multi-channel pet care value 

proposition across Australia and New Zealand.” 

Lucas is an experienced finance professional and chartered accountant with 24 years’ 

experience across several sectors including professional services, FMCG, aged care, 

infrastructure and financial services.   

Over the last 10 years, Lucas has held Chief Financial Officer and equivalent senior finance 

leadership roles with Woolworths Limited, Challenger Limited, LBC Tank Terminals in Europe, 

and most recently with Opal Aged Care in Australia.  Lucas started his career at KPMG. 

Lucas will join Greencross early in FY19, following completion of notice obligations with his 

current employer.  In the interim, Deputy CFO, Kenneth Au, will continue to lead the Finance 

Team. 

 
 
For investor and media enquiries please contact:      

Robert Wruck       

Head of Investor Relations   

Phone: +61-2 8595 3313 

Email: rwruck@gxltd.com.au        
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